

February 23, 2016

Paula Bothe Four Alarm Productions, Inc. 2635 McFaddin Street Beaumont, Texas 77702

Dear Paula:

The Port of Beaumont Board of Commissioners would like to thank you for the outstanding video you produced for our marketing department. The quality is excellent and the skill with which it was produced is amazing.

We are all so impressed and are very proud for everyone to view this video, as we promote the Port of Beaumont.

We commend you on a job well done and look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Port of Beaumont Board of Commissioners

C. A. "Pete" Shelton, President

Georgine Guillory, Sec.-Treasurer

Pat Anderson, Commissioner

Lee E. Smith, Vice President

Louis Broussard, Commissioner

Bill Darling, Commission

cas/pb